
 
Director Report: January 2024 
 
We have had a great start to the new semester. It’s great to have new and returning students back in the building, as 
well as our evening college classes resuming. Our CTE advanced classes are already at work on various projects. 
The welders have several fence panels already made for the BLM. Our woods students are working on creating a 
free little pantry that some residents are hoping to put near the Carbon Building.  
 
I have been busy working on staff evaluations, and continuing to meet with our strategic plan core committee to 
continue to work towards the numerous goals we hope to accomplish. Ryanne, Cory, Greg, and I are also starting 
the process to get the Ed Center approved to be a Pearson VUE approved testing site.  
 
Leadership Carbon County has started, and we had a great kick off last week here at CCHEC. Dr. Dale was our 
keynote speaker and she knocked it out of the park. Education Day is taking place on February 8th and CCHEC is 
the host organization for that. I worked with three of last year’s Leadership graduates to plan a full day of learning 
about CCSD#1, CCSD#2, and Western.  
 
I was asked to serve on the selection committee for the new president at Western Wyoming Community College. 
We have met once so far and will continue to meet over the next few months as the process progresses. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


